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PEARL BEACH BOWLERS COMMEMORATE A FRIEND 

 
The Pearl Beach Bowlers paid tribute to their fellow bowler John Greenway who tragically died earlier this 
year as the result of a cycling accident.  John was a keen sportsman, an enthusiastic bowler, a great team 
player and skilled wood designer and craftsman who could put his hand to making just about anything. 
 
In honour of him the score board (which he made) is now named ‘The John Greenway Scoreboard’ which 
was unveiled on Friday 12th July by Marijke Greenway his wife of 51 years.  This was followed by a lunch to 
commemorate his great contribution to the bowls team.  
 
 
Robert Lillico 
Pearl Beach Bowler 
lilli77@bigpond.com   
 
Marijke Greenway with the Bowlers -  
 

 
 

 



Robert Lillico and Marijke Greenway –  
 

 
 
 

     


